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June 23, 2021

Investment Disclosure 

Port of Houston Authority of Harris County, Texas (“Port Houston”) has reviewed its investment 
holdings as of June 23, 2021. 

To the best of our knowledge, Port Houston is in compliance with Texas Senate Bill No. 253, 
effective May 23, 2017, and the provisions of Chapters 808, 2256 and 2270, Texas Government 
Code, with regard to any prohibited investments in companies that boycott Israel, and/or have 
ties to Sudan, Iran and designated foreign terrorist organizations. The Texas Comptroller of Public 
Accounts publishes divestment lists on its website, in accordance with such statutes 
(https://comptroller.texas.gov/purchasing/publications/divestment.php). 

Public information requests may be directed to Port Houston via email  
(publicinformationrequest@porthouston.com). 

Sincerely yours, 

 Roland Gonzalez 
Roland Gonzalez 
Director, Treasury 
713-670-2405
regonzalez@porthouston.com


